
   
 

NEWSLETTER – FRIDAY 19TH  2024 
 
 

Welcome back to our new term and a very warm welcome to the children and their families 
who have just started. 

 
Pre-school Office 
Our office is unmanned at the moment, if you ring and cannot get through please leave a message 
or email us at littles1@btconnect.com or admin@littleswans.co.uk and we will get back to you.   
 
Names 
A gentle reminder, please, please, please name all your child’s items as you can imagine how 
hard it is to ensure your child’s property goes home with them. 
 
Pram shelter 
Can you please ensure your children do not bang on the pram shelter as it has just been fixed.  
Thank you. 
 
Medications 
If your child has medication to take at pre-school, please give this to a member of staff and do not 
leave the medication in your child’s bag. Other children can easily gain access to the bags. 
 

Activities 

 

In Swans Room this half term our topic is People Who Help Us 

 

 

This week in our role play area the children have been caring for pets at the vets. 
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We have had green playdough. 

 

Our adult guided activity has been to play instruments to express our feelings. 

 

Lawson suggested we went for a walk so we went for a walk to show them Westcliff School then 

we went passed the Fire Station. 

The children have also been learning the ABC song. 

In Cygnets Room this week we have been concentrating on settling in and have spent the week 

exploring the activities and toys on offer. 

Little Swans Pre-school 


